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DECISION RECORD 
COMMUNITY SERVICES SCRUTINY COMMITTEE (CRIME AND DISORDER) 

 
Decision record of the meeting of the Community Services Scrutiny Committee (Crime and Disorder) held on Wednesday, 28 February 

2024. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
PRESENT Councillor R Davis 

Councillor A J Ellis 
Councillor A Fox 
Councillor H Gronow 
Councillor G Jones 
Councillor N H Morgan 
Councillor D Owen-Jones 
Councillor D Parkin 
Councillor A Roberts 
Councillor G Stacey 
Councillor T Williams 
  
 
 

NON-COMMITTEE 
MEMBER IN 

ATTENDANCE 

 
  

 
APOLOGIES 

 

 
Councillor J Bonetto 
Councillor D Evans 
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N.B- THERE IS NO REQUIREMENT FOR NON-DECISION MAKING COMMITTEES TO VOTE. 
 

REPORT TITLE RECOMMENDATION DECLARATION OF INTEREST 
 
 

RESOLUTION DATE 

 
RCT Community Wardens and 
RCT funded PCSO's 

It was RESOLVED to scrutinise 
the content of the report and 
express views on the 
performance of the RCT 
Community Wardens and the 
RCT funded PCSOs. 

None 28 February 2024 

 
Community Safety Partnership 
Review 

It was RESOLVED to scrutinise 
the proposals made by the task 
and finish group in readiness for 
the merged Community Safety 
Partnership (CSP) and to make 
recommendations to support the 
creation of the regional 
Community Safety Partnership 
based on the review of CSP 
arrangements. 

None 28 February 2024 
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